
Village	of	MT.	Morris
105	West	Lincoln	Street

Mt.	Morris,	Il	61054
Phone:	815-734-6425

Fax:	815-734-6425

http://www.mtmorrisil.net

February	22,	2019

Dear	Village	of	Mt.	Morris	Residents,

The	Village	of	Mt.	Morris	currently	offers	an	'opt	out'	electric	municipal	aggregation	program	to	all	residential	and	qualified
small	businesses.	Eligo	Energy	IL,	LLC	("Eligo"),	a	Chicago-based	company,	was	selected	as	the	new	supplier	for	a	36-month
contract	term	ending	May	2022	for	a	rate	of	6.646¢	per	kWh.	This	rate	is	significantly	lower	than	ComEd's	Price	To	Compare
(PTC).	This	letter	is	being	sent	to	you	so	that	you	may	be	informed	of	all	your	electric	supply	options.

To	take	advantage	of	the	Village	of	Mt.	Morris	municipal	electric	aggregation	program	rate	of	6.646¢	per	kWh	on	your
electricity	supply	through	May	of	2022,	follow	the	instructions	below.

Energy	Rate	Comparison

ComEd*
Price	To	Compare 7.292¢/kWh

Eligo	Energy
Fixed	Rate 6.646¢/kWh

*	Based	on	weighted	average	of	May	2019	–	May	2022	rates

PROGRAM	DETAILS:

As	an	eligible	member	of	this	program,	you	will	receive	a	fixed	all-inclusive	rate	of	6.646¢	per	kWh	on	your	electricity	supply
through	May	of	2022.	There	is	no	enrollment,	switching,	or	early	termination	fee.

Before	enrolling	in	the	Program,	you	should	compare	the	Village	of	Mt.	Morris	aggregation	rate	to	the	rate	you	are	currently
paying	for	electric	supply	to	determine	if	you	would	benefit	from	participation	in	the	Program.

IF	YOU	CHOOSE	TO	PARTICIPATE:

If	you	choose	to	participate	in	the	aggregation	program,	you	may	do	so	by	calling	Eligo	Energy	at	312-260-0885	or	signing	up
online	at	www.eligoenergy.com/cities/il/MtMorris.

If	you	have	questions	or	need	additional	information	about	Municipal	Aggregation	or	Eligo,	please	visit
www.eligoenergy.com/cities/il/MtMorris	for	FAQs	and	community-specific	information.	Eligo	Customer	Care	is	available	7:00am	to
6:00pm	Monday	through	Friday	at	312-260-0885.

This	notice	is	informational	only.	Your	electric	utility	has	informed	us	that	you	are	currently	served	or	have	chosen	to	be
served	by	a	competitive	retail	electric	supplier.	If	you	want	to	continue	to	receive	service	from	your	chosen	supplier,	you	do
not	need	to	take	any	additional	action.	Consult	your	contract	or	contact	your	chosen	supplier	for	further	details	if	you	have
questions	about	your	contract,	including	whether	you	have	a	cancellation	fee	for	early	termination.

Sincerely,

Village	of	Mt.	Morris


